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A Message from the Headteacher
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We have now all settled back in to the school routine and the holidays seem a very distant memory. 
I was pleased to welcome Mrs Russell back to school this week following her recent back surgery. Mrs Russell is returning to work on a phased return and will be working her full hours in three weeks time.
From Mrs Ramage

Maths Development Evening

We would like to thank the parents who came along to the maths development evening last Monday. Feedback has been very positive and we are pleased that you found it useful. 

We were very pleased to welcome parents from both Lochrutton School and Springholm School to this event, and I am hopeful that similar joint evenings can be organised in the future.
During the event, “Handy Hints for Numeracy Guides” were discussed and made available for parents to take home. These were produced by the staff to support parents when helping their children with Home Learning tasks and proved very popular with the parents who attended.

These guides have been produced at Early, First and Second levels and we have enclosed a copy in letter bags this week of the guide appropriate to your child’s current level in numeracy for your convenience.
If you wish to view the other guides, we have uploaded them on to our school blog. 
Open Evening Dalbeattie High School

If your child is going to Dalbeattie High School after the summer holidays please find enclosed a letter about an Open Evening on Thursday 30th January.
Burns’ Lunch Reminder
We would like to remind you that we are having our Burns Lunch on Friday 24th January in school and we are delighted that Mr McRobert has once again agreed to pipe in the haggis for us.

Some of the children have volunteered to recite poems, sing a Scottish song etc. for us after we have eaten. If your child has volunteered to recite a poem or sing a song, we would be grateful if you could take a little time to support them as they practise their words at home.

Thank you for your support.
Diary Dates
January      22
   P4-P7 Multi Sports Club

                    24     Burns’ Lunch
                    27}    P7 “Movin on Up” Project
                    28}
                    28     Parent Council Meeting @ 6pm
                    29     P4-P7 Multi Sports Club
                    30     Dalbeattie High School Open Evening
February      04    Swimming Lessons (non swimmers)
                     05    P4-P7 Multi Sports Club
                     12    Rotary Quiz (more information to    

                             follow)
                     12    P4-P7 Multi Sports Club
                     17    School Holiday
                     18}   Pupil Holiday / Inset Day

        19}   Pupil Holiday / Inset Day
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